RESOLUTION 5-2002 HONEY BROOK TOWNSHIP

WHEREAS, the Board of Supervisors desires to efficiently and equitably manage the limited space available for meeting and parking at the municipal building;

NOW, THEREFORE, it is resolved, that Honey Brook Township shall adopt the following policy with respect to use of the township meeting room:

- The Board of Supervisors shall approve all requests for use of the meeting room by any outside group prior to use.
- The use of the meeting room shall generally be limited to governmental agency functions and educational programs under the auspices of a governmental agency designed for the benefit of the community.

RESOLVED, this 8^{+h} day of	May, 2002
HONE	Y BROOK TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
Attest:	Michael A. Jany, Chairperson
Township Manager	wholadi A. Jany, Champerson
	Donald Johnson, Vice Chairperson
	D. Weston Darby, Jr., Member